
Community & Social Action
Eat Well, Spend Less! Christmas Event

With Christmas just around the corner, we know how difficult it can be
to plan budget friendly, tasty, festive meals. To help families enjoy
affordable Christmas cooking we have designed Eat Well, Spend Less,
a 2 day, one night event at Northern College.

Best of all, Eat Well, Spend Less, is free of charge to attend.

Need more information?

You can find out more about Northern College and the courses on offer by calling us on
01226 776000 or emailing us courses@northern.ac.uk

Want to learn more?

You can find out more about Northern College and the courses on offer at one of our Open
Events [https://www.northern.ac.uk/open-events/]

Location

On-site
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